
Memorandum

Date: June 21, 2024
To: Minturn Planning Commission
From: Madison Harris, Planner I
Re: Planning Department Update
______________________________________________________________________________

291 Main Street - Minor DRB Permit
Rocky Mountain Taco recently applied to construct bike parking adjacent to their parking spaces 
as well as extend their fence in the front. That application was approved by the Planning Director 
on June 18, 2024. An excerpt from the application is attached. 
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